Preventing Marital Distress Through
Communication And
As recognized, adventure as capably as experience very nearly lesson,
amusement, as capably as harmony can be gotten by just checking out a book
preventing marital distress through communication and next it is not directly
done, you could believe even more re this life, going on for the world.
We have enough money you this proper as skillfully as easy way to get those
all. We present preventing marital distress through communication and and
numerous books collections from fictions to scientific research in any way.
among them is this preventing marital distress through communication and that
can be your partner.
Positive Approaches to Optimal Relationship Development C. Raymond Knee
2016-04-08 How can we get the most out of our close relationships? Research in
the area of personal relationships continues to grow, but most prior work has
emphasized how to overcome negative aspects. This volume demonstrates that a
good relationship is more than simply the absence of a bad relationship, and
that establishing and maintaining optimal relationships entails enacting a set
of processes that are distinct from merely avoiding negative or harmful
behaviors. Drawing on recent relationship science to explore issues such as
intimacy, attachment, passion, sacrifice, and compassionate goals, the essays
in this volume emphasize the positive features that allow relationships to
flourish. In doing so, they integrate several theoretical perspectives,
concepts, and mechanisms that produce optimal relationships. The volume also
includes a section on intensive and abbreviated interventions that have been
empirically validated to be effective in promoting the positive features of
close relationships.
Fighting for Your Marriage Howard J. Markman 1996-03-27 Conflict in intimate
relationships is as normal and essential as love. How you fight and resolve
conflicts determines the difference between a sustained healthy and satisfying
marriage or endless pain, frustration, and often divorce. At a time when
families are falling apart at alarming rates and with enormous social cost,
this book provides a research-based program to prevent relationship breakdown.
The new audiotape set provides the key to the communication skills of PREPTM.
A Clinician's Guide to Maintaining and Enhancing Close Relationships John H.
Harvey 2001-11 In the past 10 years, there has been a substantial increase in
the number of theoretical and empirical investigations into the maintenance and
enhancement of close, romantic relationships. This literature targets the
everyday behaviors, expressions of love, and cognitive styles that characterize
such relationships. Chapters provide a sampling of the expanse of topics in the
domain of how clinical scholars and practitioners address the timely topic of
maintaining and enhancing close romantic relationships, including marriage. A
distinguished group of scholars and therapists discuss specific problems, such
as alcoholism and therapeutic interventions, such as insight therapy. Topics
include maintenance issues relevant to: depression, anxiety disorders, the role
of children in affecting close relationships, how premarital therapy may serve
as an antidote to early relationship problems, forgiveness, remarriage issues,
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and peer marriage. This volume is intended for practitioners in the field of
close romantic relationships, such as marriage, family and relationship
therapists, and clinicians.
What Predicts Divorce? John Mordechai Gottman 2014-03-05 This book details
years of research involving questionnaires and observations of married couples
in pursuit of the determinants of both marital happiness and divorce. It will
be of interest to family and clinical psychologists and methodologists.
Retrospect and Prospect in the Psychological Study of Families James P. McHale
2001-10-01 This book assembles 11 of the leading thinkers and researchers in
the field of family psychology to create a compendium summarizing both what
psychology researchers have learned about the family and where the field should
be going next. It evolved after the volume's contributors met with other
distinguished family scholars to discuss family influences on child development
and to ponder how this knowledge could be used to benefit families and
children. This volume includes approaches to the family that feature multiple
levels and topics of focal interest to benefit anyone interested in the family.
Central topics include mothering, fathering, marriages, family group processes,
sibling relations, and families as systems. In addition, three senior authors
offer road maps to detect, and suggest (a) challenges in research on parenting,
(b) marital and family dynamics, and (c) family systems in the years ahead. In
keeping with the theme of how research affects the lives of families outside
the university lab settings, this volume includes a chapter on the interface
between family research and law. This book closes with a "big picture" analysis
and critique of what is known and not known. Psychologists, anthropologists,
sociologists, and public policymakers interested in the family should
especially find this volume of interest.
Reducing Risks for Mental Disorders Institute of Medicine 1994-01-01 The
understanding of how to reduce risk factors for mental disorders has expanded
remarkably as a result of recent scientific advances. This study, mandated by
Congress, reviews those advances in the context of current research and
provides a targeted definition of prevention and a conceptual framework that
emphasizes risk reduction. Highlighting opportunities for and barriers to
interventions, the book draws on successful models for the prevention of
cardiovascular disease, injuries, and smoking. In addition, it reviews the risk
factors associated with Alzheimer's disease, schizophrenia, alcohol abuse and
dependence, depressive disorders, and conduct disorders and evaluates current
illustrative prevention programs. The models and examination provide a
framework for the design, application, and evaluation of interventions intended
to prevent mental disorders and the transfer of knowledge about prevention from
research to clinical practice. The book presents a focused research agenda,
with recommendations on how to develop effective intervention programs, create
a cadre of prevention researchers, and improve coordination among federal
agencies.
Prevention of Intimate Partner Violence Sandra Stith 2013-04-15 Stop intimate
partner violence before it starts Intimate partner violence touches everyone.
With more than 1 million cases reported each year, this pervasive social
problem has devastating effects on victims, families, and communities.
Prevention of Intimate Partner Violence presents a comprehensive overview of
the wide range of efforts and approaches that have been successful in
preventing physical, emotional, and verbal abuse. A growing frustration with
the limits of therapeutic intervention and with the costs imposed on society by
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intimate partner violence has created a need for greater emphasis on state-ofthe-art prevention programs that really work. Prevention of Intimate Partner
Violence addresses the challenges of conducting and evaluating such programs,
gaps that exist in programming and research, and future trends in those areas.
A panel of domestic violence experts, researchers, and healthcare professionals
examines how to change the ways individuals and the current health care system
think about, and respond to, intimate partner violence; how to change the ways
young people deal with anger in intimate relationships; and the ways society
can support families to reduce the occurrence of violence in intimate
relationships. Prevention of Intimate Partner Violence examines: identifying
risk factors the cost-benefit of universal and targeted programs the
effectiveness of parenting, stress management, and substance abuse programs
community capacity theory community development social networks media and
public awareness campaigns healthcare screening programs and much more
Prevention of Intimate Partner Violence documents the effectiveness of
prevention interventions, encouraging prevention specialists to use evidencebased interventions to enhance the effectiveness of their own work. This
powerful book is an invaluable professional resource for social workers, family
life educators, researchers, and practitioners.
The Marriage Clinic John Mordechai Gottman 1999 The Marriage Clinic presents a
complete marital therapy program based on John Gottman's much heralded research
on marital success and failure.
Family Communication Chris Segrin 2011-10-14 Family Communication carefully
examines state-of-the-art research and theories of family communication and
family relationships. In addition to presenting cutting-edge research, it
focuses on classic theories and research findings that have influenced and
revolutionized the way scholars conceptualize family interaction. This text
offers a thorough and up-to-date presentation of scientific research in family
communication for both teachers and students of family communication as well as
professionals who work with families. This second edition features: Chapters
updated with the latest research, including over 2000 references. Material on
understudied family relationships, such as extended family relationships and
gay and lesbian relationships Recent research on understudied topics in family
communication, including the influence of technology on mate selection,
negotiating work and family stress, single parenting, cohabitation, elder
abuse, forgiveness in marriage, and the links among communication, culture, and
mental health. A revised chapter on parent-child communication, taking a
lifespan perspective that helps organize the large body of research in this
area. A new chapter devoted to extended family relationships, with special
focus on grandparent-grandchild relationships, in-law relationships, and adult
children and their parents. An expanded review of family conflict processes,
especially in relation to decision making and power. A companion website
provides chapter outlines, exam questions, and PowerPoint slides for students
and instructors. Undergraduate readers should find the information easy to
understand, while advanced readers, such as graduate students and
professionals, will find it a useful reference to classic and contemporary
research on family communication and relationships.
Cognitive-Behavioral Case Formulation and Treatment Design Arthur M. Nezu, PhD,
ABPP 2004-03-15 This user-friendly guide will help the clinician develop
Cognitive-Behavioral treatment plans for 11 common psychological disorders
(e.g., major depressive disorder, generalized anxiety, borderline personality
disorder, anger problems). Based on a problem-solving model and empirical
preventing-marital-distress-through-communication-and
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literature, the authors focus on two major clinical tasks involved in this
process: case formulation and treatment design. They delineate short-term
goals, long-term goals, treatment targets, and potential interventions.
Appendices include "quick guides to CBT treatment planning" for the 11
disorders and selected major CBT clinical intervention strategies noted
throughout the book.
A Lasting Promise Scott M. Stanley 2013-12-09 The revised edition of the
bestselling Christian guide to ahappy marriage For more than fifteen years,
Scott Stanley's A LastingPromise has offered solutions to common
problems—facingconflicts, problem solving, improving communication, and
dealingwith core issues—within a Christian framework. Thoroughlyrevised and
updated, this new edition is filled with sacredteachings of scripture, the
latest research on marriage, and clearexamples from the lives of couples. The
book's strategies aredesigned to help couples improve communication,
understandcommitment, bring more fun into their relationship, and enhancetheir
sex lives. Lead author Scott Stanley is co-director of the Center forMarital
and Family Studies at the University of Denver and coauthorof Fighting for Your
Marriage, which has sold more than a millioncopies. Offers reflections on how
to enhance anyone's marriage over thelong term and avoid divorce Covers recent
cultural shifts, such as dealing with the endlesstechnological distraction and
issues with socialnetworking New themes include the chemistry of love, the
life-longimplications of having bodies, and how to support one
anotheremotionally Uses illustrative examples from couples’ lives and
richintegration of insights from scripture This important book offers an
invaluable resource for allcouples who want to honor and preserve the holy
sacrament of theirunion.
The Oxford Handbook of Relationship Science and Couple Interventions Kieran T.
Sullivan 2016-07-15 Marriage and other long-term committed relationships are an
integral part of our lives and confer many benefits. People in satisfying
marriages report greater life happiness, live longer, and are less vulnerable
to mental and physical illness. Unfortunately, many couples experience
significant relationship distress and about half of marriages end in divorce.
Among those who stay married, a notable number of couples remain in unstable,
severely distressed marriages for years or even decades. Given the serious
physical and psychological consequences of relationship distress and divorce
for spouses and their children, it is clear that relationship science-the basic
and applied study of relationship development, maintenance, and dysfunction-is
of critical importance. The Oxford Handbook of Relationship Science and Couple
Interventions showcases cutting-edge research in relationship science,
including couple functioning, relationship education, and couple therapy. The
book presents the most current definitions of and classifications for
relationship dysfunction and discusses the latest research on the biological,
psychological, and interpersonal causes and correlates of couple dysfunction
and subsequent treatment implications. The latest findings regarding
empirically supported prevention and treatment interventions for couple
dysfunction are highlighted, as well as diversity and cultural issues in the
context of working with couples. This Handbook will appeal to researchers who
seek to understand the development of relationship distress and design
interventions to prevent and treat couple distress and clinicians who are
diagnosing, assessing, and treating couple dysfunction.
Human Behavior in the Social Environment Carel B. Germain 1999 It also takes
into account the expected and unexpected stresses, challenges, and life tasks
preventing-marital-distress-through-communication-and
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that can influence development within social environments."--BOOK JACKET.
You Paid How Much For That?! Natalie H. Jenkins 2002-10-01 Money is the number
one problem area for couples because moneyisn't simply about dollars and cents.
If you scratch the surface ofalmost any money issue, you'll find a relationship
issuecomplicating if not actually driving the problem. That's why YouPaid How
Much For That? not only sound reveals principles of moneymanagement but also
provides you with practical tools to uncoverand understand the deeper, often
hidden meanings of money andconquer the problems it raises in your
relationship. You Paid How Much For That? can help you to * Learn how a Saver
and Spender can live together-happily! * Gain a healthy respect for what money
can-and can't-do for you. * Understand how your upbringing, culture, and gender
influence howyou and your partner approach relationships and money differently.
* Find out how to solve problems together in ways that promoteteamwork. *
Discover practical ways to get what you both want most. * Capture a vision for
a prosperous and loving future together.
Enhancing Couples Kurt Hahlweg 2010-02 How to disseminate effective, evidencebased interventions for couple therapy more widely.
Continuity and Change in Family Relations Rand D. Conger 2004-04-12 The
chapters in this volume were developed as a follow-up to the Summer Institute
entitled "Continuity and Change: Family Structure and Process" conducted by the
second Family Research Consortium. The goal of this book is to provide readers
with a greater understanding of both the conceptual issues involved in the
study of continuity and change in families, and also some of the methodological
approaches that have been developed for investigating families over time.
Handbook of Divorce and Relationship Dissolution Mark A. Fine 2013-12-19 This
Handbook presents up-to-date scholarship on the causes and predictors,
processes, and consequences of divorce and relationship dissolution. Featuring
contributions from multiple disciplines, this Handbook reviews relationship
termination, including variations depending on legal status, race/ethnicity,
and sexual orientation. The Handbook focuses on the often-neglected processes
involved as the relationship unfolds, such as infidelity, hurt, and remarriage.
It also covers the legal and policy aspects, the demographics, and the
historical aspects of divorce. Intended for researchers, practitioners,
counselors, clinicians, and advanced students in psychology, sociology, family
studies, communication, and nursing, the book serves as a text in courses on
divorce, marriage and the family, and close relationships.
Marriage Enrichment Richard A. Hunt 1998 This volume traces the modern critical
and performance history of this play, one of Shakespeare's most-loved and mostperformed comedies. The essay focus on such modern concerns as feminism,
deconstruction, textual theory, and queer theory.
Satisfaction in Close Relationships Robert J. Sternberg 1997-06-27 With the
premise that close relationships are subjected to extraordinary scrutiny in
contemporary society, the authors go on to say that this generation values
individual fulfilment more than any before us. We are able to leave existing
relationships with relative ease, demand a high level of satisfaction from our
intimate relationships, and are frustrated at those times when we fail to
achieve it.; This volume presents a range Of Theoretical And Clinical
Approaches To Understanding And Promoting relationship satisfaction.
Integrating findings from social, clinical and counselling psychology,
preventing-marital-distress-through-communication-and
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researchers illuminate what it means to be satisfied within a love relationship
and identify the factors that allow couples to create successful relationships
over time.
Premarital Guidance Charles W. Taylor 1999 Written by a new generation of
recognized experts in pastoral care, these brief, foundational books offer
practical advice to pastors on the most frequent dilemmas of pastoral care and
counseling.
Comprehensive Handbook of Psychotherapy, Cognitive-Behavioral Approaches
Florence W. Kaslow 2004-01-30 Now available in paperback. The
Cognitive/Behavioral/Functional model is a landmark that combines established
and cutting-edge authors and issues, as well as integrating material for both
novice and experienced theorists, researchers, and practitioners. In this
volume, international authors, many of whom are pioneers in their approach,
illustrate issues clearly and apply them to diverse populations. Chapters in
supervision and ethical issues provide unique and valuable perspectives.
Preventive Approaches in Couples Therapy Rony Berger 2013-06-17 Preventive
Approaches in Couples Therapy is the first thorough overview of the leading
approaches to preventing marital distress and dissolution. Written for
professionals, paraprofessionals, and lay people involved in the development
and implementation of preventive programs, the editors have created a resource
accessible to all those in the field of couples therapy. The volume serves as
an important resource for programs that the therapist may already use and as an
insightful introduction into new programs that can strengthen and invigorate
these existing therapeutic approaches.
Handbook of Communication and Social Interaction Skills John O. Greene
2003-01-01 Providing a thorough review and synthesis of work on communication
skills and skill enhancement, this Handbook serves as a comprehensive and
contemporary survey of theory and research on social interaction skills.
Editors John O. Greene and Brant R. Burleson have brought together preeminent
researchers and writers to contribute to this volume, establishing a foundation
on which future study and research will build. The handbook chapters are
organized into five major units: general theoretical and methodological issues
(models of skill acquisition, methods of skill assessment); fundamental
interaction skills (both transfunctional and transcontextual); function-focused
skills (informing, persuading, supporting); skills used in management of
diverse personal relationships (friendships, romances, marriages); and skills
used in varied venues of public and professional life (managing leading,
teaching). Distinctive features of this handbook include: * broad,
comprehensive treatment of work on social interaction skills and skill
acquisition; * up-to-date reviews of research in each area; and * emphasis on
empirically supported strategies for developing and enhancing specific skills.
Researchers in communication studies, psychology, family studies, business
management, and related areas will find this volume a comprehensive,
authoritative source on communications skills and their enhancement, and it
will be essential reading for scholars and students across the spectrum of
disciplines studying social interaction.
Evidence-based Approaches to Relationship and Marriage Education James J.
Ponzetti, Jr. 2015-07-16 This is the first book to provide a comprehensive,
multidisciplinary overview of evidence-based relationship and marriage
education (RME) programs. Readers are introduced to the best practices for
preventing-marital-distress-through-communication-and
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designing, implementing, and evaluating effective RME programs to better
prepare them to teach clients how to have healthy intimate relationships. Noted
contributors from various disciplines examine current programs and best
practices, often by the original developers themselves. Readers learn to
critically appraise approaches and design and implement effective, evidencebased programs in the future. Examples and discussion questions encourage
readers to examine issues and apply what they have learned. The conceptual
material in Parts I & II provides critical guidance for practitioners who wish
to develop, implement, and evaluate RME programs in various settings. Chapters
in Parts III & IV follow a consistent structure so readers can more easily
compare programs-- program overview and history, theoretical foundations, needs
assessment and target audience, program goals & objectives, curriculum issues,
cultural Implications, evidence based research and evaluation, and additional
resources. This book reflects what the editor has learned from teaching
relationship development and family life education courses over the past decade
and includes the key information that students need to become competent
professionals. Highlights of the book’s coverage include: Comprehensive summary
of effective evidence-based RME training programs in one volume. Prepares
readers for professional practice as a Certified Family Life Educator (CFLE) by
highlighting the fundamentals of developing RME programs. Describes the
challenges associated with RME program evaluation. The book opens with a
historical overview of RME development. It is followed by 20 chapters divided
in six parts. The initial four chapters focus on fundamentals of relationship
and marriage education --program development, required training, delivery
systems, and implementation. The three chapters in Part II consider important
conceptual and theoretical frameworks used in RME. Part III considers best
practices in inventory based programs while Part IV examines six skills-based
programs. The chapters in Parts III and IV consider program overview and
history, theoretical foundations, needs assessment and target audience, program
goals and objectives, curriculum issues, cultural implications, evidence-based
research & evaluation, and additional resources. This content covers four
categories of effective programs -- design and content, relevance, delivery and
implementation, and assessment and quality assurance. Part V presents evidencebased RME with diverse groups and Part VI reviews future directions. Intended
for use in advanced undergraduate or graduate courses in relationship and
marriage education, family life education, marriage and relationship
counseling/therapy, intimate relationships, relationship development, or
home/school/community services taught in human development and family studies,
psychology, social work, sociology, religion, and more, this ground-breaking
book also serves as a resource for practitioners, therapists, counselors,
clergy members, and policy makers interested in evidence based RME programs and
those seeking to become Certified Family Life Educators or preparing for a
career in RME.
Enriching Marital Communication and Marital Adjustment of Couples from India
Living in the United States Olaganatha P. Vijayalakshmi 1997 The primary
objective of this investigation was to offer a marriage enrichment workshop
enabling the participants to increase their communication and problem solving
skills, and the prevention of future marital distress through an educational
experience. Marital communication and marital adjustment scores were obtained
from an experimental group consisting of 16 married Indian couples living in
the United States who attended a marriage enrichment workshop. These scores
were compared with those scores derived from 16 married Indian couples living
in the United States who participated in a marriage enrichment workshop at a
later date. Nineteen hypotheses were generated which assumed that couples
preventing-marital-distress-through-communication-and
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participating in a marriage enrichment workshop would experience a significant
increase in their level of marital communication and marital adjustment. The
five-session workshop was conducted on five consecutive Saturdays, the duration
of each session being three hours. The format for the workshop included the
exercises designed by Hendrix (1988) to improve communication skills and
practice new relationship skills. The importance of creating a more loving and
supportive relationship was emphasized in the workshop. The instruments used to
study the dependent variables were the Marital Communication Inventory and the
Marital Adjustment Test. The statistical treatment applied was Analysis Of
Variance with repeated measures. Subjects were tested on the first day of the
workshop, the last day of the workshop, and finally five weeks after the
marriage enrichment workshop. The results indicated that the marriage
enrichment workshop had moderately significant positive effect on marital
communication and marital adjustment. The level of communication and adjustment
showed consistent statistically significant increase over time (five week
delay) after the workshop. In addition, the results established positive
correlation between marital communication and marital adjustment. Finally, the
content of the workshop designed by Hendrix (1988) was much appreciated by all
participants and they identified remarkable similarity between the the Western
thought and the Eastern culture.
Welfare Reform Reauthorization Proposals United States. Congress. House.
Committee on Ways and Means. Subcommittee on Human Resources 2003
Marriage and Relationship Education W. Kim Halford 2011-11-01 Grounded in
extensive research and clinical experience, this indispensable book addresses
the "whats," "whys," and "how-tos" of conducting effective marriage and
relationship education. Leading authority W. Kim Halford reviews a range of
contemporary models and provides an in-depth description of his own approach,
Couple CARE. Session-by-session guidelines for therapists show how to help
groups or individual couples—including those facing major life changes or
stressors—foster closeness and communication, manage conflicts, and prevent
common relationship problems. The book also explains how to use commercially
available online assessment tools to help each couple develop their own
relationship goals. It includes 35 reproducible handouts and forms.
Christian Marital Counseling Everett L. Worthington Jr. 2000-10-03 Everett
Worthington provides a Christian perspective and biblically based theory of
marriage and marriage counseling. With an analysis of the individual, the
couple and the family, Everett uses techniques drawn from several psychological
schools of thought, combined with solid biblical principles to help guide
counselors through the process of intervention, assessment and implementation
of methods for change.
An Introduction to Marriage and Family Therapy Joseph L. Wetchler 2014-04-04
Learn the fundamentals of family therapy and treatment! An Introduction to
Marriage and Family Therapy presents insight and analysis from 20 of the
foremost experts in the theoretical and practice areas of family therapy,
offering a unique blend of approaches and styles. Chapters draw on each
author's area of expertise in exploring the history of family therapy and the
application of systems theory to families. Ideal as a comprehensive resource
for entry-level students, the book also gives undergraduates a glimpse of
graduate training and provides useful tips on how to apply to graduate school
and what to expect while shopping for graduate education. An Introduction to
Marriage and Family Therapy is divided into two parts: a theoretical section,
preventing-marital-distress-through-communication-and
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where commonly used theories are presented with practical case examples, and a
section devoted to special issues and topics, such as couples therapy,
communication training, marital enrichment and premarital counseling. The book
also covers substance abuse, divorce, gender and culture, family violence,
sexual dysfunctions and sex therapy treatment, and the interface of ethics and
the legal system. An Introduction to Marriage and Family Therapy also
discusses: the history of family therapy systems theory and cybernetics
structural and strategic family therapy cognitive-behavioral, experiential, and
transgenerational therapies collaborative language-based models current
research findings and much more! With its unique and comprehensive approach, An
Introduction to Marriage and Family Therapy serves as a theoretical
introduction to the field of marriage and therapy and related mental health
disciplines where family treatment is emphasized. The book is essential for
educators in marriage and family counseling classes and is an invaluable
resource for therapists, counselors, social work professionals, pastoral
educators, and family psychologists.
Conflict and Cohesion in Families Martha J. Cox 1998-12-01 Based on a summer
institute of the Family Research Consortium, this book presents theory and
research from leading scholars working on issues of risk and resilience in
families. Focusing on the splits and bonds that shape children's development,
this volume's primary goal is to stimulate theoretical and empirical advances
in research on family processes. It will be valuable to developmental, social,
and clinical psychologists, sociologists, and family studies specialists.
Clinical Behavior Analysis Michael Dougher 2000-04-01 In the past decade, an
increasing number of scholars and practitioners have contributed to the
developing field of clinical behavior analysis. These writers have drawn upon
long-standing behavior analytic principles and recent advances in verbal
behavior research to explain the development of a variety of clinical
disorders, advocate alternative approaches to clinical assessment and
classification, develop new therapeutic interventions, and suggest new
treatment goals. The field has grown enormously and it is fair to say that
clinical behavior analysis has made some unique contributions to the fields of
psychopathology, clinical assessment, and psychotherapy. The purpose of
Clinical Behavior Analysis is to bring together in a single place a sampling of
the work that constitutes the growing field of clinical behavior analysis.
Great Myths of Intimate Relationships Matthew D. Johnson 2016-05-31 Great Myths
of Intimate Relationships provides a captivating, pithy introduction to the
subject that challenges and demystifies the many fabrications and stereotypes
surrounding relationships, attraction, sex, love, internet dating, and
heartbreak. The book thoroughly interrogates the current research on topics
such as attraction, sex, love, internet dating, and heartbreak Takes an
argument driven approach to the study of intimate relationships, encouraging
critical engagement with the subject Part of The Great Myths series, it's
written in a style that is compelling and succinct, making it ideal for general
readers and undergraduates
Relationship Maintenance Brian G. Ogolsky 2019-12-19 Provides an
interdisciplinary perspective on behaviors and strategies used to maintain
intimate relationships.
Behavioral Couples Therapy for Alcoholism and Drug Abuse Timothy J. O'Farrell
2012-03-12 This eminently practical guide presents an empirically supported
preventing-marital-distress-through-communication-and
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approach for treating people with substance abuse problems and their spouses or
domestic partners. Behavioral couples therapy (BCT) explicitly focuses on both
substance use and relationship issues, and is readily compatible with 12-step
approaches. Provided are all the materials needed to introduce BCT; implement a
recovery contract to support abstinence; work with clients to increase positive
activities, improve communication, and reduce relapse risks; and deal with
special treatment challenges. Appendices include a session-by-session treatment
manual and 70 reproducible checklists, forms, and client education posters. The
large-size format and lay-flat binding facilitate photocopying and enhance the
book's clinical utility.
Preventing Intimate Partner Violence Across the Lifespan Phyllis Holditch
Niolon 2017
Family Psychology William M. Pinsof 2005-09-01 This book is the product of a
multi-year initiative, sponsored by the Division of Family Psychology (43) of
the American Psychological Association, the Family Institute at Northwestern
University, Oxford University Press, and Northwestern University, to bring
together the leading researchers in family psychology in five major areas of
great social and health relevance -- good marriage, depression, divorce and
remarriage, partner violence, and families and physical health. The book
embodies a series of five systematically and developmentally informed minibooks or manuals, critically examining the existing research in each area and
illuminating new directions for future research. The chapters in each area
cover a wide range of distinct issues and diverse populations. Through a prepublication face-to-face two-day conference, the editors invited each of the
authors in each specific domain to collaborate and coordinate their chapters,
creating a synergy for the development of new knowledge. Additionally, the
editors encouraged the authors to step outside of their own specific research
program to reflect on the unique challenges and opportunities in their research
domain. The resulting book provides the next generation of theorists,
researchers, and therapists with an in-depth and fresh look at what has been
done and what remains to be done in each area. If you are a social scientist
working in these or related areas, the book will sharpen and stimulate your
research. If you are a young researcher or are contemplating entering the field
of family psychology, the book lays out pathways and strategies for entering
and unraveling the mysteries in each area. Lastly, if you are someone who wants
to understand the state of art of research in these very relevant domains, this
book takes you to the top of mountain with very best guides and provides a
vista that compels and illuminates.
The SAGE Encyclopedia of Marriage, Family, and Couples Counseling Jon Carlson
2016-09-15 The SAGE Encyclopedia of Marriage, Family and Couples Counseling is
a new, all-encompassing, landmark work for researchers seeking to broaden their
knowledge of this vast and diffuse field. Marriage and family counseling
programs are established at institutions worldwide, yet there is no current
work focused specifically on family therapy. While other works have discussed
various methodologies, cases, niche aspects of the field and some broader views
of counseling in general, this authoritative Encyclopedia provides readers with
a fully comprehensive and accessible reference to aid in understanding the full
scope and diversity of theories, approaches, and techniques and how they
address various life events within the unique dynamics of families, couples,
and related interpersonal relationships. Key topics include: Assessment
Communication Coping Diversity Interventions and Techniques Life
Events/Transitions Sexuality Work/Life Issues, and more Key features include:
preventing-marital-distress-through-communication-and
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More than 500 signed articles written by key figures in the field span four
comprehensive volumes Front matter includes a Reader’s Guide that groups
related entries thematically Back matter includes a history of the development
of the field, a Resource Guide to key associations, websites, and journals, a
selected Bibliography of classic publications, and a detailed Index All entries
conclude with Further Readings and Cross References to related entries to aid
the reader in their research journey
Family Interventions in Domestic Violence John Hamel, LCSW 2006-09-26 In this
exciting new book John Hamel, author of the ground-breaking Gender-Inclusive
Treatment of Intimate Partner Abuse, and Tonia Nicholls go beyond the
traditional intervention theories of domestic violence practiced today.
Offering alternative, unbiased and sometimes controversial views, theories, and
current research, they, along with renowned contributors in the field, provide
new treatment options that encompass a wide range of gender dynamics. Here are
just some of the key principles covered: Interventions Should Be Based on a
Thorough Unbiased Assessment Victim/Perpetrator Distinctions are Overstated,
and Much Partner Abuse is Mutual Regardless of Perpetrator Gender, Child
Witnesses to Partner Abuse are Adversely Affected, and are at Risk for
Perpetrating Partner Abuse as Adults This new gender-inclusive approach to
assessment and intervention provides a significant departure from traditional
paradigms of domestic violence, and offers a much-needed awareness to
effectively prevent violence in our communities today and for future
generations.
Fragile Families and the Marriage Agenda Lori Kowaleski-Jones 2006-07-04 This
book explores issues related to fragile families from many different
perspectives, looking particularly at the causes and consequences of this
issue. Some social sciences contend that marriage is the solution to many of
the problems associated with single-parent families. This book is divided into
sections covering legal and theoretical perspectives, causes and consequences
of offspring wellbeing, and the aspect of father’s importance to "fragile
families."
Primary Prevention Works Thomas P. Gullotta 1997 Part 4 examines school-age
programs ranging from interventions in school settings to developing social
competency and job readiness. And, Part 5 focuses on prevention interventions
in adulthood, specifically unemployment and depression.
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